
From: Central Departments - FOI/DP  
Sent: 25 October 2021 10:31 
To: REQUESTER 
 
Subject: Welsh Government request for information - Travel 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email below. 
 
I can confirm that Welsh Government does not hold information on Members of the 
Senedd (your reference, 'AM's) – this would need to be requested directly from 
Senedd Cymru via Information-request@senedd.wales.  
 
With your agreement I would be happy to transfer your request to Senedd Cymru for 
that organisation to consider your question. However, if I do not hear from you by 
Friday 29 October, Welsh Government will take no further action on your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Llywodraeth Cymru/Welsh Government 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: REQUESTER 
Sent: 22 October 2021 22:37 
To: Freedom of Information Officer  
Subject: Travel 
 
Hi, 
Can you please advise how many AM’s have been abroad (for any reason) between 
1/5/21 and 30/9/21. 
Many thanks,  
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